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I am opposed to this development being a land owner due to the visual and noise impacts
that will be caused by the installation of the wind turbines, and the adverse effects to
biodiversity, example the loss of birdlife and animal habitat, as well as the traffic issues
caused by the increased amount of vehicle movements and possible loss of property
access and or isolation due for the need to upgrade local bridges and local road
infrastructure to handle the proposed size and weights of items to be transported through
the local area during construction causing disruption to day to day life.

land owner 
Crawney rd Crawney




